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Your planning for after the de-listing of the wolves is fool-hardy. First things first, let's face that
Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife needs to honor the value of wolves. If you allow for
the killing of these Apex Predators, like the rigging on a ship, Nature's delicate balance will be
upset with concomitant and disastrous results for the entire animal kingdom, including man. Please
keep all protections in place for critical wolf recovery and conservation. Order your priorities:
Wolves are still an endangered species!
 


